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Dear committee members and other voting law makers, 

I am writing in strong support of SB1590.  In short, a return of the designated zones 

away from homes on the river is a fair compromise that allows for the safe and equal 

usage of our beloved Willamette river. Please vote to support this bill.   

Thank you for your time, 

Kelly Gilmore 


